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Donald Gabriel

From: Mid-Maine Lewiston HOG Chapter <midmainehog@gmail.com>
Sent: December 22, 2018 7:47 AM
To: dgabriel@maine.rr.com
Subject: New Year, New Officers

 

 Volume 18 Issue 12  
 

Hotline (207) 758-0633 

 

 

Challenge Accepted ... LET'S RIDE!  
 

 

For sure this is a hectic time of 
year. Thank goodness the 
holidays are in winter and don't 
cut in to riding time! Even 
though we are all busy, take 
some time to relax and enjoy 
the holidays with those you love. 
Daylight minutes are being 
added now that the solstice has 
come and gone. Before long, we 
will all be looking for the first 
great day to take a ride in 
2019. Here's wishes for a 
wonderful Christmas and a 
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joyful New Year. 
 

 

 

Holiday Party 2018 
 

There were lots of 
smiles. 

 

And lots of door 
prizes were given 

away. 

 

January 2016~ 
December 2018 
 
Wow, where did the 
last two years go? It 
doesn't seem possible 
that 2019 is just 
around the corner. 
There have been many 
events, rides, and 
benefits, and without 
the effort, energy, 
and commitment by 
the primary officers 
and all member 
volunteers none of it 
would have been 
possible. Thank you to 
all who have given 
their time. 

 

Frank Welch, Jr. ~ Treasurer 
Karen Tanguay ~ Secretary 
Janis Tanguay ~ Assistant Director 
Sharlena Biron ~ Directory 

An extra special thank you to our primary 
officers! 
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Did you know... 

The HOG chapter charter and 
handbook are available from our 
website? With the upcoming change 
in officers, this would be a great time 
to review the documents. 

 

Simply log in to the Members Only 
section of our site and click on the 
link for the document you want to 
review. 

Members Only 

 

 

 

Breakfast with Santa 
~ Dave Nadeau is 
ready to serve! 

 

Henry Maheux and 
Dick Moreau were 
kept busy dishing up 
pancakes and sausage. 

 

It was cold! However, 
Tony Bruno, Frank 
Welch, Jr., Marcel 
Charest, and John 
Biron were on the 
job. 
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Santa was sitting 
comfortably waiting for the 
next excited child with a list 
of wishes. 

 

Walter Tarbox may not have 
the belly to be Santa but he 
has the beard and the 
twinkling eyes. 

 

 

 

~Members of the Month~  

 

Dick Moreau 

& 

Dave Nadeau 
 

Happy Birthday to 
December Birthday 

Members! 

 

 Philip Dufour 
 Tony Bruno 
 Paul Bilodeau, Jr. 

 

Chapter Events/News:  
 

 New HOG Officers: Frank Welch, Jr. ~ Director, Janis 
Tanguay ~ Assistant Director, Teri Lewis ~ Secretary, Greg 
Foster ~ Treasurer 



5

 The next chapter meeting is January 5, 2019 at 10:00 am at 
LA Harley. 

 Membership fees are due now for the upcoming year. 
 The annual blood drive is January 12, 2019 from 9:00-2:00 

pm at LA Harley. 
 Check out December's meeting minutes here: minutes.  

 

 

Keep up with L-A Harley!  

 

Calendar of Events 

 

TREASURER'S REPORT as of November 30, 2018  
 

Beginning Balances: 
 
Checking - $3,046.90 
Savings - $3,767.98 
 
Deposits Checking: $ 487.00 
 
Expenditures (Debits) $488.77

 

Dividends (Savings Account 
Interest) $0.31 
 
Ending Balance Checking 
Account - $3,045.13  
 
Ending Balance Savings Account 
$3,768.29  
 
Frank P. Welch, Jr. 
Treasurer 

 

 

  

Follow us on Facebook!  
 

Contact Us 

 

Website  Calendar  Forms   Riding Safety  Members Only  
 

 Mid-Maine Lewiston HOG Chapter | midmainehog@gmail.com| www.mmlhog.org  
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Visit our website 

Mid-Maine Lewiston HOG Chapter | 839 Main Street, Lewiston, ME 04240 

Sent by midmainehog@gmail.com in collaboration with

Try it free today  


